Hello from Steel Valley Middle School. Here are the announcements for the week of May 2nd.
Teacher appreciation week begins tomorrow.

Progress report grades will be submitted by teachers on Wednesday, May 5th. Please check
your child's Sapphire account for missing assignments.

Please remind your child to utilize Zoom properly. Changing names, inappropriate
backgrounds, and unauthorized chatrooms will be considered electronic policy violations and
may result in discipline.

That concludes the weekly announcement have a great evening!!

Staff announcements

Progress report grades are due May 5th

Students attending the introduction to HBCU's virtual tour will be called to the auditorium
tomorrow May 4th at 8:50 a.m. They will need their iPad and earbuds.

For the upcoming PSSA assessment, review of the student code of conduct will occur during
Social Studies classes for each grade level by May 19th. Social Studies Teachers send Mrs.
McCallster, Mr. Macuga, and myself the date when you will conduct this review.



